February 27, 1984

The Reverend Father Zenob Walbandian Pastor, Holy Resurrection Armenian Church 909 Michigan Avenue South Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53172

Dear Father Zenob:

We regret that due to an oversight you were advised that your 1983 monthly Diocesan dues was \$443.00 whereas it should have been \$459.00.

In 1983 your parish paid an amount of \$4,430.00 but because of the above mentioned difference, there is still an outstanding balance of \$160.00 which we kindly ask you to remit at your earliest convenience.

We apologise for this inadvertent error and trust it will not inconvenience your parish.

Respectfully,

Michael M. Kermian Director

c.c. Parish Council Chairman